Kim Maddin

From: Deborah Liske

Sent: November-26-20 12:50 PM
To: Kim Maddin

Subject: FW: E&N Corridor support
Categories: Mail

Mail log please

Deborah Liske

Office Administrator of Corporate Services L. For Re

Tel: 1-250-414-7136
For the latest on the Township’s response to COVID-19, please visit
esquimalt.ca/covid19

From: Laurie Hurst

Sent: November-26-20 11:47 AM
To: Deborah Liske

Subject: FW: E&N Corridor support

For mail log, thanks.

Laurie Hurst, CPA, CGA

Chief Administrative Officer

Tel: 1-250-414-7133

For the latest on the Township’s response to COVID-19, please visit
esquimalt.ca/covid19

From: Barb Desjardins

Sent: November-26-20 11:40 AM
To: Laurie Hurst

Subject: Fwd: E&N Corridor support

For agenda please

Sent from my iPhone

Barbara Desjardins

Mayor, Township of Esquimalt
Lekwungen Territory
Tel: 1-250-883-1944

Begin forwarded message:

From: Jack Peake

Date: November 26, 2020 at 11:05:35 AM PST

To: Mayor and Council <Mayor.and.Council@esquimalt.ca>
Subject: E&N Corridor support

¢ Mayor/Council



Mayor Desjardins: We have met before, my name is Jack Peake. Today | represent the Vancouver Island
Transportation Corridor Coalition. We are a formally created organization formed from a group of
informal organizations whose purpose is to support restoration of the E&N Rail Corridor currently
owned by the Island Corridor Foundation. We have a website and would appreciate it if you would give
us a letter of support which could be placed on our website VITCC.CA. | personally have been involved
since the ICF was formed in 2006 and have stayed involved in order to ensure that our very valuable rail
corridor is put to it’s highest and best use. That being various rail services including commuter, intercity
passenger, freight and tourist trains. Our current circumstances make it a perfect time to fund the
restoration. This benefits the economy, the environment and recovery from our current pandemic and
all its problems. A letter of support signed by yourself and your council, sent to me will find it's way to
our website and be added to the many others supporting our efforts.

Thanking you in advance

W.J. (Jack) Peake

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



